
 
 
 
 
 
 

     14th January, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5, 
 
First Holy Communion Update following the announcement of National Lockdown 
 
As Mrs Thorpe informed you last week, following the Government announcement of 
National Lockdown last Monday, we very sadly had to postpone the remaining two 
First Holy Communion Masses. 
 
Due to current guidance, this also means that we have additionally had to postpone 
the First Holy Communion Photographs that were due to take place next week at St. 
John Vianney church. 
 
We are in regular communication with Father Martin and we will continue to keep 
you updated and informed. 
 
Once National Lockdown is over, we will be in touch to rearrange the remaining 
First Holy Communion Masses and the children’s Photographs in church. 
  
We continue to keep our Year 5 children and all of their families in our prayers at 
this very challenging time. 
 
God bless. 
 
With my very best wishes, 
 
Mrs Meldrum 
Deputy Headteacher 
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